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14 November 2014
Mr. Joshua Eaton

MuckRock News
DEPT MR 14071
P.O. Box 55819
Boston, MA 02205

Reference: F-2015-00254

Dear Mr. Eaton:

This is a final response to your 2 November 2014 Freedom of Information Act
(FOIA) request, received in the office of the Information and Privacy Coordinator on
3 November 2014, for FOIA logs for the period from 1-31 October 2014, inclusive.

We produce FOIA logs on a quarterly basis. The most recent FOIA log covers the
3™ quarter of 2014. We anticipate production of the FOIA log for the 4™ quarter of 2014,
which would include the period specified in your request, to be completed on or about
15 January 2015. We recommend that you consider resubmitting your request at that time.

Sincerely,

96—

John Giuffrida
Acting Information and Privacy Coordinator



